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Changing the distribution of TLT will not solve the issues local governments are 

facing. Decreasing tourism promotion will harm small business owners. 

Owner/Operators rely on DMOs to bring guest into town to support local businesses. 

We are not large corporations with billions of dollars. We do not have corporate 

offices or employees to market out motels/hotels. We rely on Tourism Promotion to 

bring guest to our business and to our towns.  

 

Oppose HB 3962 


